
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

Post-16 Information Evening: Tuesday 30th September 2025, 5-6pm 
 
As part of our careers programme, we would like to invite you to our Post-16 
Information Evening for parents and carers of students in Years 10 and 11.  
 
The evening will provide valuable information about the wide range of options 
available to students after Year 11, including: 

• Sixth form and A Levels 

• College and vocational pathways 

• Apprenticeships 
 
You will also have the opportunity to speak with the careers team and external 
providers, ask questions, and explore how we support students in making informed 
decisions about their future. 
 
Very soon, your child will be invited to their one-to-one guidance meeting to discuss 
their future plans. Therefore, we strongly encourage you to attend this evening to 
support your child at this key stage in their education and future planning. This is an 
excellent opportunity to gain a clearer understanding of what the next steps are for 
your child and how you can support them.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by emailing Miss Ridley, Careers Adviser on 
cridley@jarrowschool.com or via the MCAS app by the end of the day on Monday 29th 
September.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child on Tuesday 30th September, 5-6pm. 
 
Yours sincerely     
 

 
 
Mr S. Ord 
Associate Assistant Head Teacher: Careers Lead     
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